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6th March 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 Pathways 
 
As your child is currently in Year 9, they will soon be making decisions about the 
subjects they wish to study in Key Stage 4. 
 
All information about the Year 9 Pathways process will be delivered in a presentation 
to pupils on Wednesday 29th March. Pupils will also receive a booklet at the end of 
this presentation to take home to read and discuss with you.   
 
Pupils will have a further option subject assembly on Thursday 30th March and there 
will be an opportunity for parents/carers to discuss the Pathways process in our Year 
9 Progress Evening on Wednesday 5th April.  Further information regarding Progress 
Evening will follow in due course. 
 
Should you require any further information, please contact Mr Howes, Assistant 
Headteacher on 02476 757300. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


